
Morning Announcements 
 

Good morning. Today is Friday, December 22, 2023 and it is a BLUE day. 
  

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance  
I pledge allegiance to the flag   

of the United States of America, 
and to the republic for which it stands:   

one nation, under God, indivisible, 
 with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 

 
Reminder to all students attending any Basketball or Volleyball games – You 
must be accompanied by an adult and you Must have your student ID to be 
permitted into the games. Students cannot hang out in school; they must go 
home and return with their parent/guardian. 
 
School MD will be at BMS on January 3, 2024. Also, family ID is now open for 
parents to sign students up for late winter sports. Please see the nurse as 
soon as you can. 
 
Today is Holiday or cozy so, tomorrow will be Wear your holiday or cozy socks 
day! Tomorrow is Grinch Vs. Elf Day (Dress as your favorite character) 
 
Clubs & Activities for today: 

No Empire today.       No cheer practice today. 
 
Study center is daily in room 244 for 7th and 8th grade student athletes. All 
students who are staying after school should report to the east cafeteria 

 
 

h  h  b  k  h   l d d    

https://w8wky.org/happy-holidays/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


 
 

 
 

 

_______     __ __________   
 

 
 
 

Upcoming Club Meetings: 
 

 
International Club – Jan. 2nd 

Art Club – Jan. 4th 
Robotics Club – Jan. 4th 

Math Club – Jan. 5th 
Chess Club – Jan. 9 

Step Squad – Jan. 10th 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.fiapo.org/fiaporg/upcoming-events/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 
Anuncios de la mañana 

 
Buenos días. Hoy es viernes el 22 de diciembre de 2023 y hoy es un día AZUL. 

 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance  

I pledge allegiance to the flag   
of the United States of America, 

and to the republic for which it stands:   
one nation, under God, indivisible, 

 with Liberty and Justice for all.  
 
 

 
 

Recordatorio para todos los estudiantes que asistan a cualquier juego de baloncesto o voleibol: deben 
estar acompañados por un adulto y deben tener su identificación de estudiante para poder ingresar a 

https://fernando-opinionpersonal.blogspot.com/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


